l'ACT 1416 E. Apple Creek Rd. Appleton, WI 54913



11/20/2018

We are pleased to announce that the I'ACT board of directors has unanimously approved your matching grant application.

Enclosed is the check for use to continue work in providing tools and resources to help individuals cope with emotional stress.

We would like to remind you that I'ACT requires a review of the benefits/results of the grant through feedback reported quarterly to the I'ACT board. Please send us the accounting of the money used, your successes/or other results, and note the matching funds sources and amounts.

Reports are due February 28, May 31, August 31, and November 30, 2019.

Please submit questions/reports to I'ACT Board Members

Donna Dorn ddorn16323@aol.com or Patricia Coonen pcoonen2@new.rr.com

Congratulations! Together, may we continue to work for mental health in memory of Shirley Bender-Gehrt and Dr. Frances Cline, who had great passion and success through I'ACT.